
To: City of Marshall 

 

In regards to the City of Marshall Tax abatement for new construction of single family homes, 
please accept our application for our new proposed home located at 1107 Slate St. Marshall, 
MN 56258. We appreciate your time and the opportunity to apply for this tax abatement 
program so that we can better afford to build in our community. This opportunity definitely 
played a role when considering the building of our new home in our home town of Marshall 
where we were both born and raised.  

 

Thank you, 

Zachary & Jenessa Blomme  














